
10. 1999/2000 ROADING PROGRAMME

A report from the City Streets Unit provided progress to date on projects
programmed for the 1999/2000 financial year in this Board’s area.  A number of
issues were discussed.  Members noted with concern that the designation for road
widening in Courtenay Street was still in place.  It was noted that provision of
footpaths between rural subdivisions had been given low priority and the Board
may consider revisiting this.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board reaffirms that it wants the designation uplifted on Courtenay
Street and the matter included as part of the northern access scoping study.


